
 
 

 

 

 

 

13 September 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Wise Up Team Building Event- Rearranged for 28 September  

Sadly, due to the ever-changing situation regarding COVID we were unable to proceed with this 

planned event at the end of last academic year. However, we are delighted to be writing to you to 

share alternative arrangements for our Wise Up Team Building day.  This event will be held on Tuesday 

28 September for all learners in Years 1 to 4. The activity day encourages learners to plan, 

communicate, work together and stay motivated in a fun, energy packed day. Wise Up Team Building 

will be offering problem solving activities throughout the day which will challenge the children and 

help them discover skills that they did not know they had. 

Learners will be off timetable for the whole day and will need to attend school in their PE kit. All 

payments for children in Y, R, 1, 2, 3 for this event have been carried over into this year. If your child 

is new to BFS this year, or payment was not previously made and you would like your child to take 

part in this event then this can now be made via ParentPay.  The cost of this event is £7.09 per a child. 

Best wishes 

 

 

Rebecca Wood 

Head of School  


